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commercial passenger vehicle service levy
Newsletter article
From 1 July 2018, a $1 levy applies to every taxi and hire car trip, including ride share, originating in Victoria.
If a trip is booked, the business taking the booking is liable for the levy.
If a trip starts at a rank or when a vehicle is hailed by a passenger, the driver must pay the levy, unless they are employed by the owner of the vehicle, in which case the owner is liable.
Taxi and hire car businesses, including ride share, must register with the State Revenue Office online. The registration page will be available from 1 July 2018 at sro.vic.gov.au/triplevyregistration.
Once registered, businesses must submit quarterly returns and pay the levy via an online portal.
More information is available at sro.vic.gov.au/triplevy.
Twitter
From 1 July 2018, a $1 levy applies to every taxi and hire car trip, including ride share, originating in Victoria. www.sro.vic.gov.au/triplevy
Taxi and hire car services, including ride share, must pay a levy of $1 per trip. Liable businesses must register with State Revenue Office. www.sro.vic.gov.au/triplevy
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